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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IX 

75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, Ca. 94105 

JUN 7 1993 
Refer to Mailcode H-2-1 
and Site # Gila River- 012 
Certified Mail P 104 937 946 

Mr. Steve Wood, Facility Manager 
U. S. Department of the Interior 
Bureau of Indian Affairs, Pima Agency 
P. 0. Box 8 · 
Sacaton, AZ 85247 

Dear Mr. Wood: 

EPA acknowledges the receipt of your correspondence and attached documentation 
regarding the disposition of the 1q<>OO gal UST which was removed from the BIA Road yard 
on 08/27/1992. This facility is located on lands of the Gila River Indian Community. 

The Tank Removal Report prepared by Burge & Associates in~icates that the 
analytical results of soil samples taken in the tank pit show that no significant contamination 
exists and all sample results are well below action levels. 

The UST was properly disposed of by Wright's Excavating Inc. 

The information submitted previously has assisted EPA in assessing the status of this 
site. This site does not currently pose a threat to human health and the environment. EPA 
does not require further action at this time. 
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cc: Ed Dunn, EPA, Arizona 

Ken Baley, Gila River Indian Community 
Dennis Barber, Engineer, PIMC 
Robert Donlevy, Realty Officer, BIA 
Candice Bell,Gila River Indian Community 
H-2-1 Reading File 
Site File 
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